
Code of Conduct
For Parents, Coaches and Spectators



Parent Behavior

Do not use abusive langauge before, 
during or after athletic events.

This is not a good look for St. Clare 
and your children see that and 
mimic this behavior.

We need to also promote good 
sportsmanship.



Officials
Parents, coaches and spectators 
must treat all officials with respect 
and refrain from criticizing 
officials.



24 Hour Rule

Parents must follow the 24 hour 
rule.

This states no discussion with the 
coach or emails about something 
you disagree with until 24 hours 
after the athletic event.

This is very helpful in putting a lot 
of things in perspective when given 
some time to think on it.



Breaking 24 hour 
rule

If any parent breaks the 24 hour rule 
that parent will need to meet with the 
Athletic Director and Principal at their 
convenience.

Athletes will not be allowed to play 
until that meeting has taken place and 
a resolution has been met.

2nd time the rule is broken parent and 
athlete will have to sit out 3 games.

3rd time the rule is broken parent and 
athlete will have to sit our the rest of 
the season.



Ejections
Any parent, coach or spectator 
ejected from a home or away game 
will receive a one game suspension.

Two ejections during the school 
year will result in an automatic 
suspension for the remainder of 
year.



Who to talk to and 
when

After waiting 24 hours please contact 
the coach first if you have an issue.

If you feel you need more information 
please contact the Athletic Director.

If you would like more information 
please contact the principal after you 
have already reached out to the 
Athletic Director and Coach first.

Failure to follow these guidelines will 
result in disciplinary action.



St. Clare Athletic 
Association

St. Clare Athletic Association meets 
once every other month on the 3rd 
Tuesday.

This organization is designed to 
raise money for athletic programs 
and run any events the Athletic 
Director needs help with.

If you have questions on the inner 
workings of Athletics at St. Clare 
please consult the Athletic 
handbook or email our Athletic 
Director.



Let us have a great 
year!

It is our hope that by following 
these guidelines, you and your 
children will have an enjoyable and 
beneficial sports year!


